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On Thursday May 22, 2008, Local 614 filed a Representation
Petition with the National Labor Relations Board to represent
the employees of SERCO, who work in the auto garages at the
PECO Service Buildings. The petition includes Mechanics, Tech
1, Tech 2, Welder, Lead Tech, Expeditor and Driver. Absent any
extraordinary circumstances, an election could be conducted as
early as July 2, 2008.

Local 614 wishes the proposed bargaining unit employees of
SERCO the best of luck in the upcoming election and looks
forward to welcoming you as members of IBEW LU 614.
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